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As we introduce the use of Microsoft Teams to run online lessons, it is important that all parents and pupils are aware of the way they need to conduct themselves in this new way of working. Below are the main points that need to be followed to ensure that learning is productive in this new way of working. 

All lessons will be recorded for safeguarding purposes. By entering the lessons, you agree to this recording. 

What we ask of our pupils:
 • Be ready to start your lessons on time. 
• Be polite to our teachers and friendly to other learners. 
• If you have something you would like to contribute or ask, type in the chat box, your teacher will invite you to unmute if needed. The chat function is for learning based comments or questions, not a social area. 
• Respect other people’s opinions and ideas. 
• Always try your best in all that you do. Display safe online behaviour: 
• Please switch your camera off before entering the lesson. 
• Be appropriately dressed. Just in case your camera turns on accidently. 
· Only switch your camera on if advised by your teacher
• Do not give your personal contact details to anyone else in your online class.
 • Remember everything you do on the internet can be seen by someone else.
 • Ignore inappropriate online behaviour by others, our teachers will deal with this.
 • Be responsible for everything you do and say online. 

Our teachers will not tolerate: 
• Bullying including discriminatory, offensive, aggressive or unpleasant language or threats. All are unacceptable – this may result in removal from our classroom. 
• Abuse of your microphone - this will result in your microphone being muted.
 • Abuse of the chat box – this may result in you being removed. 
• Students should not record the lesson on your device or any other device. Remember: All lessons are recorded.
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